

BILL RICHARDSON Governor

DIANE DENISH Lieutenant Governor

NEW MEXICO ENVIRONMENT DEPARTMENT

Hazardous Waste Bureau

2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505-6303
Phone (505) 476-6000 Fax (505) 476-6030
www.nmenv.state.nm.us



RON CURRY Secretary CINDY PADILLA Deputy Secretary

CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

August 28, 2007

James Sales
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
Region 6
1445 Ross Avenue, Suite 1200
Dallas, Texas 75202-2733

RE: TRIASSIC PARK HAZARDOUS WASTE PERMIT, U.S. EPA'S FINAL PERMIT REVIEW

Dear Mr. Sales:

Enclosed are copies of the documents you requested via e-mail. I understand that your request is associated with your office's review of the Triassic Park Hazardous Waste Permit. Included are a hard copy of all checklists completed in association with the Applicant's parts A and B applications, a disk copy the groundwater documents related to the facility's groundwater monitoring equivalency determination, and a disk copy of the entire final permit application.

The enclosed checklists address multiple versions of the application that came in 1994, 1996, 1998, and 2000. I provide them as they are organized in the bureau's administrative record for Triassic Park. The enclosed final permit application (October 2000) has tracked changes based on the Applicant's response to a bureau notice of deficiency.

Document Not Found Please call me at (505) 476-6044 if you have further questions.

Sincerely,

Steve Pullen Environmental Specialist

Hazardous Waste Bureau

cc: John Kieling, HWB